
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We are grateful for all of our wonderful patients 
and fellow Roos Team members. This month our  
bulletin board is focusing on gratitude — be sure to 
share the things  YOU are thankful for, at your next  
appointment. 

Here are some of the posts so far: 
“I am so very thankful for all of the wonderful 
friends and family in my life”… 
“I am so grateful to be able to see all the beautiful 
colors in the world”… 
“I am thankful for Amanda and her laughter and  
sunshine”… 
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Please confirm your appointment when you  
receive the text/email as we have reserved time 
specifically for you to see Dr. Roos and his Team.  
As we plan and prepare for your visit, it is  
important that we know you will be there.  

HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 

 

 

 

 

Our office will be closed from  November 22 - 26. 
See you on the 27th! 

We wish you a Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

http://www.roosortho.com
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ANNUAL TOY 

DRIVE 

Once again this year 
we are collecting new 
toys at our office,  
to benefit Hopelink. 
We invite you all to 
drop off any new  
unwrapped toy to our 
office by December 19th to help bring Holiday 
cheer to those in need!   
No appointment in December? Drop by anyway! 
Thank you. 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated their  
pennies by voting in our annual  
Roos Ortho Team Pumpkin Decorating Contest.  
The winner was Cindy and together we raised 
over $100 for Hopelink! 

We appreciate all of our patients  
– and particularly all those who qualify for our 

monthly 

GREAT PATIENT DRAW!  
Congratulations to our OCTOBER winners and  

thank you to their Dentists for partnering with us 
on their care. 

Drake M. (Dr.Stonebraker) 
Evan R. (Dr. Yea) 

Shoma O.  (Dr. Gerlach) 
Lauren H. (Dr. Sakuma) 
Nikita S. (Dr. Atherton) 

To qualify for the Draw you need to:  
be on time for your appointments;  

have no failed appointments;  
be appliance compliant;  

display good oral hygiene. 

Trent (September Great Patient) received his re-
ward from these two celebrities! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Dr. Roos is a fabulous orthodontist and 
his staff is amazing.” On Google 

 


